
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas News 

                                  07.12.2023 

Wittering Weekly Roundup 
Try Hard, Be Kind, Fly High 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The next few weeks are looking rather busy and I’m not sure if my brain in fully in gear for it all! I thought it 

would be a good idea to put all the information in one place! 

 

Christmas Cards 

We have a letter box set up near the doors to the Key Stage 2 playground.  If your child would like to write 

their Christmas cards and put them in the postbox, our wonderful Year 6 children will then sort and deliver 

them. 

In order to ensure they are delivered to the correct friend, please make sure the full name and class are 

clearly written on the envelope. 

 

Christmas Performances 

Tuesday 12th December – doors (Key Stage 2 playground and the front door opposite) open 1.45pm – start 

time 2pm 

Wednesday 13th December - doors (Key Stage 2 playground and the front door opposite) open 5.45pm – 

start time 6pm 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our performances and are enjoying all our preparations.  The 

performance lasts approximately 1 hour. 

 

If your children are unable to return for the Wednesday evening performance, please could you make your 

child’s class teacher know through a quick Dojo message. 

 

On the evening of the Christmas performance, please could children return to school for 5.45pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

School Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 13th December 

Our school Christmas dinner will take place this year on Wednesday 13th December. I am delighted to tell 

you that Key Stage 2 children will receive a free school dinner on that day. If you do not wish for your child 

to have a lunch then please send in a packed lunch as usual.  

 

Christmas Jumper Day  

We are having our annual Christmas Jumper Day in school on the same day as our Christmas lunch, 

Wednesday 13th December. Children can come into school wearing festive clothing or non-school uniform 

in exchange for a voluntary donation to our school PTFA. 

 

Christmas Parties 

Monday 18th December - Class Christmas Parties will be held during the afternoon with morning lessons as 

normal.   Children may come to school in non-uniform clothing or bring something to change into in time 

for the party.  Please consider suitable clothing for the morning sessions, including normal outdoor 

playtimes and particularly with the younger children. Please could the children bring a contribution of food 

for their class party to school with them in the morning.   Sandwiches, cakes, biscuits, crisps etc. (I would 

suggest one item enough to share with three friends).   Drinks will be provided.   Please note that the party 

food will not be eaten until late in the afternoon and doesn’t take the place of lunch, children should have a 

school meal or packed lunch as normal.   Please do not send in any nuts, foods containing nuts or made 

from nuts (eg Nutella). Would parents of children who are diabetic or have particular food allergies please 

make personal contact with their child’s class teacher regarding food for their child.  If this is the case with 

your child it would make sense to provide a small safe package of food yourself as with so much food being 

brought in there will be an increased risk of allergic reactions. 

 

If you have any questions, please do drop me a Dojo. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Blake and the Wittering Team 

 

 

 


